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Dear family, 

 

Spring is right around the corner, or at least we hope so. February was a very exciting month, and we 

hope you enjoy the brief recap below and see all the great things happening in our community. 

 

FAMICON 2020 

 

 
 

This month was the annual Famicon church conference in Las Vegas. Pastor Mike attended this year to 

delve into the goals and direction for our church for 2020. 

 

BLESSING 2020 

 

 



 

 

 

   
 

   

 
 

A huge congratulations to all our couples who attended the recent Marriage Blessing ceremony and 

committed themselves as couples to God. We wish them all a happy and fruitful life! 

 

GOAL SETTING 

 

 
 

Starting February 9, Roger Fuehrer has been offering a weekly goal setting and personal development 

class. It has been well attended and everyone has been working hard on making practical steps in their 

lives in this new year. 

  



 

 

 

INTERRELIGIOIUS SHARING 

 

 
 

Gale and Antonio Alves organized the latest interreligious sharing series, hosted by the Baha'i 

community. Five religious leaders spoke on the topic of, "Who is God?" There was a beautiful spirit of 

sincere listening and freedom to share openly with one another. 

 

TESTIMONY: FROM DESTITUTION TO RESURRECTION 

 

 
 

The Love family recently shared their testimony of a challenging experience they had while here in 

Colorado where they went from destitution to resurrection. We've published it on our blog. Please take a 

read. 

 

 
 

This month, we started a new series on marriage and relationships called, "Some Assembly Required." 

Pastor Adonia started it with a message on, "The Blueprint," and Pastor Mike shared on, "Fixing What is 

Broken." We also had a message on "Growth and Fulfillment" and "Creating an Environment for 

Growth". If you missed any of them, you can watch them on our YouTube Channel or Facebook page. 

  



 

 

 

SPECIAL RECOGNITIONS 

 

 
 

We are excited to welcome Trimon and Felicia Lamson to our community. Felicia is Adonia's sister and 

we are thrilled for them to be a part of our community! 

 

 
 

We've enrolled as a part of King Sooper's community rewards program. Through shopping at King 

Soopers, 5% of your purchases will be donated to our church, so please take a few minutes to sign up. 

Click here for the simple instructions. 

 

 
 

  
 



 

 

  
 

David Mahardy has been hard at work bringing us many improvements large and small. This month, a 

major improvement was some electrical work and new pendant lighting in the cafe. Check it out! We also 

finished a lot of touch up work in the cry room and also put in a new (and much better) couch. Lastly, 

over 50 volunteer hours went into renovating our office with new flooring and painting the walls and trim. 

A big thank you to our visitors Kobe and Anton for putting in much of the manpower needed to do this 

big project.  

 


